
Maria Scaglione 
 

I am contacting you on behalf of a group of friends, family members and co-workers who are very
concerned about protecting our natural resources and wish to eliminate/reduce the negative impact
of toxic waste in our waters.

We must protect Puget Sound and endangered orcas from fossil fuel dumping scrubbers. All this
would do is convert air pollution into water pollution and dump this fossil fuel combustion
wastewater straight into the ocean. In high traffic inlets like Puget Sound, the build up of scrubber
dumping is compounding and has serious implications on endangered species like killer whales.

Please support the amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes.

Thank you.


